
If you cannot fully access the information on any web page of this site, please let us 
know the accessibility issue you are having by contacting Chris Doane, Principal at 
(701) 288-3456 or by e-mail at Christopher.doane@k12.nd.us. We will try to provide the 
information to you in an alternate format and/or make the necessary improvements to 
make the information accessible. If you would like to file a formal grievance under 
Section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act, you may contact Chris Doane.  Ashley School 
District is working on making changes to its website to insure it is accessible to persons 
with disabilities. We'd like to know how the website is or isn't accessible to you. If you 
would be willing to share your thoughts, we would appreciate it. To submit any 
comments, please contact Chris Doane. 

 


